DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

NAVAL SEA SYSTEMS COMMAND
2531 JEFFERSON DAVIS HWY
ARLINGTON VA 22242-5160 IN REPLY REFER TO

9613
Ser 03M2/088
28 OCT 98

A&A Company, Inc.
2700 South Clinton Avenue
South Plainfield, NJ 07080

Gentlemen:
Subj : ' FACILITIES CERTIFICATION IN ACCORDANCE WITH MIL-STD-1687

A Naval Sea Systems Command facility audit was performed by our
representative from CDNSWC in June, 1998 at your thermal spray coating company to
determine compliance with MIL-STD-1687 specification requirements for the
performance of thermal spray coating application to U.S. Navy ship machinery
component repair and restoration.

The audit was successful and your facility was found to operate in complete
compliance with MIL-STD-1687. Based on the audit results your facility is hereby
granted Navy certification for performing thermal spray coating applications on Navy
ship parts within the limitations imposed by MIL-STD-1687. Future periodic random
evaluations will be conducted at your facility by authorized NAVSEA representatives to

assure continued specification compliance.
Sincergly,

C. L. Null
Division Director, Metals &
Welding Division
by Direction, Commander
Naval Sea Systems Command
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